Dear Planning and Zoning Commission,

I am writing in response to the letter I received of the proposed 3RT
Sand Mine located in Section 35, Township 12 S, Range 17 E in
Levy County Florida.

I urge you to deny this Special Exemption request. As a life long 6"
Generation Floridian from Pinellas County, I have seen the
exponential growth that can occur. Levy County has been my home
for over 12 years now and I am starting to see the same growth I
once saw in Pinellas County in the 1980’s. Pinellas County is now
miserable and unrecognizable, I am fortunate that I was able to leave
it for the peace and quiet Bronson and Levy County offer. I fear that
this Mine will greatly disturb that peace and quiet and further the
development of our area. Large equipment and the constant dump

. truck traffic would be devastating to our local farms, residences and
roads.

Let’s keep Bronson and Levy County Beautiful.

Thank you,

Mailing Address:
Matthew Leo Scott Matthew Leo Scott
9690 NE 35" Street P.0O. Box 1463

Bronson, Florida 32621 Bronson, Florida 32621




